
1/25/2024 
 
Treasurer's report:  Approx 17K in the bank at this time 
 
Registrar's Report:   
17 out of 26 spots taken for Middle School 
10 out of 24 spots taken for 10U (Peyton?) 
6 of 8 spots taken for 8U 
Registration to close on 2/1 
 
Middle School practice to begin 2/13, 4p-6p on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Field to be lined in preparation 
for this on 2/10 
 
10U practice to begin 2/29, 5p-6p on Monday and Thursday 
 
8U practice to be determined by Josh 
 
Team resource requests: 
 
11th Man inflatable and double check with Dean about the practice ball order for Middle School 
 
MS Banquet decided for Buddy's Banquet Hall on 5/11.  Reservation pending 
10U and 8U to be held on separate dates at the Farragut mini golf and games (Formerly Putt Putt) in 
West End shopping center 
Spring Parents vs. Kids game scheduled for 5/4 
 
Fundraiser report: 
 
The wall ball project submitted by the high school was approved and should begin construction this 
summer.  Any money we raise to assist in the project will go to replenish their reserves as it all went into 
the project so far.  
The current plan is to pursue fund raising over sponsorship  
 
There is a Booster Club meeting on 1/29 where plans for our supplemental storage shed can be raised 
and discussed.  New fencing is another topic that will be on their agenda.  We may inquire if a fundraising 
goal of $5000 is met by start of fall season in September to be put toward the wall's construction, could 
we be allowed to construct the shed inside that new fencing.   
 
MS Summer league considered with 1 tournament.  Asheville and Chattanooga events are both available 
to us 
 
Consider a change to the Bilaws that would allow for a vote by board members to keep the acting group 
president on until  such time as a suitable replacement is found to fill the position 
 
Start of Season Parent meeting will be scheduled at the end of the last Cool Sports practice,  the evening 
of 2/23 
Meeting closed at 6:10p 
Next meeting to be held 2/19 
 


